MERIDIAN PRIMARY SCHOOL



20 Pasir Ris Street 71 Singapore 518798

Tel: 6583 2125 Fax: 6583 4993 Email: meridian_ps@moe.edu.sg

Website: http://www.meridianpri.moe.edu.sg/

Our Ref: MPS/SM/2023/021

14 April 2023

Through Principal

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Primary 1 Step Out Step Up Learning Week 2023

As part of the Amazing Meridian Experience, we are pleased to share that we will be having our inaugural **Step Out Step Out Learning Week in Term 2 Week 10 for all students**. All P1 to P6 students will be spending 3 days to engage in experiential learning beyond the classrooms and away from usual academic routines.

Over these 3 days, Meridians will get to step out of their classrooms for Field-based Learning, get inspired by external perspectives from Mystery Lessons, deepen their learning across subjects, while honing their leadership skills and put values into actions via the Meridian Leadership Design Challenge. In providing this holistic experience, we aim for the students to step up in their confidence, gain leadership skills and contribute to self, school and community.

Do refer to the details below:

Date: 22 to 24 May 2023

Time: Normal School Hours- 7.30am to 1.30pm

Venue: School

Theme: Caring for My Home and Habitat

Date	Key Activities	Attire	Things to bring	Venue
22 May 2023, Monday	• Field-based Learning (FbL) @ Singapore Zoo	PE Attire Apply sun- block and/or insect repellent in the morning	Small bag with: o Water bottle o Cap o Raincoat/ Small umbrella o Snacks e.g. sandwiches, finger food and others o Tissue paper/ Wet tissues/ Hand sanitizer o Plastic bags o Pencil and Eraser o Story Book	Report to School
23 May 2023, Tuesday	 Leadership Training Workshop Meridian Leadership Design Challenge Mystery Lesson 	PE Attire	Small bag with: o Water bottle o Pencil case with writing materials o Recess items o Story Book	
24 May 2023, Wednesday	 Meridian Leadership Design Challenge Reflection and Appreciation 		o Student Handbook o Snacks for break	

Do note that attendance is compulsory for all students and your support is appreciated.

Should you have any queries, please contact Ms Han Zi Rui, Mdm Tang Tsin Ray or Ms Kirenjit Kaur at 6583 2125 during office hours.

Do provide your acknowledgement by 19 April 2023 via your child's/ ward's Form Teachers. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Han Zi Rui

HOD/ Student Management